-Report Jan 28th 2019-

.Attended BMTS Hollywood Showcase: Well attended, great to see some staff out at local
events

.Attended BDAC meeting: lots of great events coming up from the different groups,
the board has been busy getting their web site and other on-line presence back in order.
They have sorted out their finances and at this point are on track for a great new year
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